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BY EMAIL 

February 27, 2019 
 
 
Indy Butany-DeSouza 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
Alectra Utilities Corporation 
55 John Street North 
Hamilton  ON L8R 3M8 
indy.butany@alectrautilities.com  
 
Dear Ms. Butany-DeSouza: 

Re: OEB Costs in the EB-2018-0014 Proceeding 
 
On October 18, 2018, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Decision and Order 
relating to an application filed by Alectra Utilities Corporation and Guelph Hydro Electric 
Systems Inc. requesting approval to amalgamate and to continue as Alectra Utilities 
Corporation.  
 
Pursuant to section 30(4) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, Alectra Utilities 
Corporation is hereby ordered to pay the costs of the OEB in connection with the EB-
2018-0014 proceeding. These costs amount to $1,078.43 and were incurred for 
publishing the Notice of Hearing. An invoice is enclosed. 
 
 

Please direct any questions in relation to this matter to Helena Wang, Senior 
Accountant by phone at (416) 544-5179 or by e-mail at Helena.Wang@oeb.ca. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
Original Signed By 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
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